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HEADS UP!  
 

9
th

 November 2018 

 

 

Welcome back to school everyone, half term already seems like a long time ago! 

 

This week, we welcomed a new member of staff – Bernadette Carroll.  She will be 

our Kitchen Assistant Wednesday to Friday every week and she has already fitted in 

beautifully. 

 

We had a discussion with all the children and staff about school uniform this week. 

The children all agreed with what the accepted uniform is: 

 

Grey/black/navy trousers, skirt or dress 

School/red/white polo shirt or a smart shirt 

School jumper, cardigan or fleece 

Black shoes or boots 

If the weather is inclement then children can come to school in wellies or other 

boots but they need to bring black school footwear with them for inside school. 

 

Tuesday saw a new after school club begin - multi sports.  The children who 

attended absolutely loved it but would like more friends to join them so please try 

and encourage your child to join in – it’s good for them and it’s fun at the same 

time.  Let the school office know if you would like your child to attend. 

 

Reverend David led a lovely Remembrance service at Church on Wednesday and we 

were delighted to be joined by a number of parents. The children all inscribed a 

stone with the name of a soldier from Pott Shrigley who had fought in the Great 

War. The stones were placed around the foot of the memorial cross in the church 

yard and will hopefully remain for some time to commemorate those who gave their 

lives fighting for our freedom. 

 

 



Crazy Headgear day was a huge success – many thanks to all who donated teddies, 

we have a brilliant collection of fluffy things ready for adoption at the Christmas 

Fair.  Don’t forget next week we need items for a beauty hamper and everyone 

needs to wear something red. 

 

On Thursday, Open the Book told us the story of The Storm on the Lake. 

 

Next week is national anti-bullying week with the theme of RESPECT.  Many 

organisations are wearing odd socks to mark the start of the week and so we would 

like to join in with this.  Year six will be working with Mr Parkinson to lead assembly 

on Monday to start the week off and all children will be participating in a number of 

activities throughout the week to encourage them to think about respect and how 

to be a good friend. 

 

Hope you have a brilliant weekend. 

 

Kind regards 

Ms J Bromley 

 

Dates for next week include: 

 Monday 12th November  -  Odd Socks Day – marking the start of anti-bullying week 

 Tuesday 13th November  -  Front Row music lessons 

     Choir Club - lunchtime 

     Class 2 swimming – children need a t-shirt and shorts   

                                          for swimming this week 

         Multi-Sports after school club  3.30 – 4.30 

 Thursday 15th November -  Non-uniform Day -  wear something red and donate   

                                      an item for the beauty hamper for Christmas Fair 

     Open the Book Assembly  

     Cricket Coaching 

     PTA after school club  3.30 – 4.15 

 Friday 16th November     -  Forest Schools 

 Sunday 18th November   -   Family Service at St Christophers at 10.45 am 

 

 

 

 


